
Meeting between Minister Dacic and Ambassador Chepurin
Monday, 19 October 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
met today with Ambassador of the Russian Federation Chepurin.
  
They discussed current bilateral topics, focusing on the promotion of bilateral relations, in light
of the upcoming visit to Moscow by the Serbian Government delegation.

The Serbian Foreign Minister also discussed with Ambassador Chepurin issues that will be
relevant to Serbia’s OSCE Chairmanship in the period ahead.
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